## Elsen, Nikki

From: Don Miller <iowabugguy@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2023 10:36 AM

**To:** ZZ Council Members **Subject:** Airbnb hearing

Some people who received this message don't often get email from iowabugguy@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important

\*\*\* CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. \*\*\*

I'm planning on contacting Airbnb/Vrbo tonight too and seeing if they can chime in too with hotel taxes they've paid the city and other positive input. I even thought that if I can attend the meeting, I'd address other Airbnb owners in front of the city council and share that if the city doesn't want our properties used for Airbnb's that the federal and state governments have programs where we can rent our homes out to newly released jail inmates wanting a new start in life after doing their debt to society, or possibly recovering meth addicts needing a home to rent, or that even motorcycle gangs are looking for homes to rent for new club houses for the bike gang to hang out at. Yes, this has struck a nerve with us! My wife and I called the city administrator last October before we decided to buy another Airbnb property to make sure the city wasn't going to enact any anti Airbnb laws into the city, and we were informed no!

Don Miller
D&D Pest Control LLC
Since 1985
D and D Pest Control LLC - Home



## D and D Pest Control LLC - Home

Who we areHi, my name is Don Miller, and I have owned and operated D and D Pest Control LLC since 1985. I am the most experienced exterminator in the area. I started riding with my dad on his pest route when I was 14 years old. The business serves mu